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Contact us

Dear EPC Families,

As we enter the final two months of the school year, there is much to look forward to
and many important events on the horizon. We’re excited to welcome two new
teachers to our school community — Mr. Boissonnault and Mr. Day — who will be
joining us for the remainder of the year. Please give them a warm EPC welcome!
We invite all families to attend our Open House on May 14, a great opportunity to
discover many of the wonderful things that happen here at EPC..
This time of year also brings various important assessments. Students in junior high
will be participating in Common Writes for Language Arts while students in all grades
will be starting to review and prepare for final exams, Provincial Achievement Tests
and Diploma exams. We encourage students to stay focused and reach out for support
as needed.
We are especially excited to celebrate the Grade 12 Graduation on May 24 — a
milestone event recognizing the hard work and achievements of our senior students.
Lastly, we encourage parents to attend a presentation by the Internet Child
Exploitation (ICE) Unit on May 28. This important session will provide valuable
information on online safety and how to help protect children in the digital world.
We would like to invite all families to join their students for lunch on May 30 for
Family Lunch.
Thank you for your continued support as we wrap up another meaningful year of
learning at EPC.

Warm regards, 
EPC Admin Team
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 TOUR OUR FACILITIES
EXPLORE OUR ACADEMIC PROGRAMS

LEARN ABOUT OUR EXCITING
EXTRACURRICULAR ACTIVITIES

WHETHER YOU'RE CONSIDERING A RETURN TO
PUBLIC EDUCATION, PLANNING FOR JUNIOR HIGH,

OR PREPARING FOR HIGH SCHOOL, THIS IS A
PERFECT OPPORTUNITY TO EXPERIENCE OUR

VIBRANT, WELCOMING LEARNING COMMUNITY.

COME SEE WHY EPC IS MORE THAN JUST A SCHOOL
— IT'S A PLACE TO THRIVE!

OPEN HOUSE
Discover What Makes EPC Exceptional!
Curious about what makes EPC a great

place to learn, grow, and belong? WHEN: Wednesday, May 14
TIME: 5:30 PM – 7:00 PM
WHERE: 4 University DriveJOIN US FOR OUR OPEN HOUSE AND

EXPERIENCE FIRSTHAND WHAT OUR SCHOOL
HAS TO OFFER!







Dear Aspen View Families,
We are excited to announce that Aspen View Public
Schools has partnered with Castle Rock Research to offer
exclusive access to high-quality online preparation courses
for:
✅ Grade 12 Diploma Exams
✅ Grade 6 & 9 Provincial Achievement Tests (PATs)

Through this partnership, you’ll receive $100 OFF the
regular price! (Courses are regularly $150 when purchased
independently.)

These online prep courses are:
 ✅ Developed by Alberta-certified teachers
 ✅ Aligned with Alberta Education curriculum
✅ Available on flexible schedules (evenings & weekends)
 ✅ Interactive, engaging, and designed for student success

📅 Courses begin soon – secure your spot now!

CTA Button (Hyperlink): 👉 Register Here for the
Discounted Aspen View Rate

https://castlerockresearch.com/excelerator-for-avps
https://castlerockresearch.com/excelerator-for-avps


Learn more

The Alberta Law Enforcement Response Teams (ALERT) Internet
Child Exploitation (ICE) unit welcomes all parents & caregivers to
attend an evening information session on the realities of
internet child exploitation in Alberta, and strategies to navigate
these issues in an open and collaborative way with your
children.

Some of the topics we will discuss include: 
who we are and what we do;
the internet and social media;
child luring and sextortion;
artificial intelligence and emerging online sites/apps; and
how we can work together to keep kids safe online. 

Online Safety
PRESENTATION

JOIN US
May 28, 2025 7:00 p.m.

Edwin Parr Composite High School
4 University Drive Athabasca, AB

Please note the presentation runs approx. 2 hours

https://youtu.be/65iiFnJ7LNA 





In Mrs. Deleeuw’s Jr. high foods class, the students had a great
time making cake pops! They learned to mix, shape, and

decorate these fun treats, showcasing their creativity.

The Grade 12 potluck was a fantastic way to kick off the Easter
break! It was a great opportunity for classmates to relax, enjoy

good food, and make lasting memories together.



As a component of Mr. Bay’s Grade 9 Math classes on similar shapes, he
took their learning outside to measure the shadow lengths of various tall
objects! Once they gathered measurements from several tall figures, the

students measured the height of one group member along with their
shadow length. This hands-on activity allowed them to use the concepts
of similar shapes and ratios to calculate the heights of objects that were

too tall for them to measure directly. It was a fantastic way to apply math
in a real-world context!



Mrs. Jalbert’s Science 7 had a blast doing a science experiment with
their mini Baymax figures inspired by the movie Big Hero 6! They

explored how these little healthcare companions reacted in different
scenarios, testing their problem-solving skills just like Hiro and his

friends. The students were super engaged, and it was awesome to see
their creativity and teamwork shine through!

Mr. Potts’ Grade 9 English class had a productive trip to the
Athabasca University Library for an orientation. They practiced

finding publishing information for their research sources, gaining
valuable skills for their future projects. Thank you Athabasca

University for this great opportunity. We are excited to see them
dive into the world of research. 



Mrs. Jalbert’s Science 7 had a blast doing a science experiment with their mini
Baymax figures inspired by the movie Big Hero 6! They explored how these little

healthcare companions reacted in different scenarios, testing their problem-
solving skills just like Hiro and his friends. The students were super engaged, and

it was awesome to see their creativity and teamwork shine through!

These past two weeks has been an exciting for our Student Council as they hosted
Pysanky, the beautiful art of Ukrainian egg decorating! The process involves

applying layers of wax and dye, which takes time and patience. Many students have
been hard at work, dedicating their lunches to create stunning designs. We’re so

proud of everyone’s dedication and creativity.



What an amazing season for our EPC Sr. Cheer Team! They had
some incredible wins and we’re proud to announce that they
finished 2nd in provincials! Thank you to all our supporters,

coaches, and teammates for making this season great. We are very
proud of your accomplishments this season.



It is that time of the year for applying
to post-secondary schools.  If you

would like to set up your Mypass and
Apply Alberta accounts, please come

see      Mrs. Holdis.  
Links:

MyPass:
https://public.education.alberta.ca/PA

SI/myPass/welcome

Apply Alberta:
https://www.applyalberta.ca/

2025 Graduation 

Grade 12 students can join the
Graduation Committee to help
with the details. Please see Mrs.
Holdis or Mr. Zinnick to sign

up.
 Meetings are every Wednesday

in Mr. Zinnick’s room. 

Make sure you are signed up
to the google classroom EPC
Grad 2025 for the most up to

date information. 

Class of 2025 make sure your bio
and photos are in ASAP.  Please see

Mr. Zinnick if you have any
questions.  You can find the form in
the grad google classroom and it was

also emailed out to families. 

https://public.education.alberta.ca/PASI/mypass/welcome
https://public.education.alberta.ca/PASI/mypass/welcome
https://public.education.alberta.ca/PASI/mypass/welcome


2025 Graduation 
Schedule for Grad 2025 

Saturday, May 24th, 2025 at the Multiplex
 

Friday, May 23rd  Set-up of Multiplex (Fieldhouse and EPC Gymnasium)
All grade 12 students will be excused from classes for the school day to help with set-

up at the multiplex and school gym. 
Friday, May 23rd at 1:30 pm: Grad Rehearsal

All Grads must attend as a lot of information regarding how things will run on that
Saturday in terms of seating, walk-in, and so on will be covered. Depending on the
group and if everyone is reasonably on time this should take an hour to complete.

Saturday, May 24th: Graduation Day
1:20 pm: All Grads need to be at the Multiplex to take the Grad Group Photo.

Grads will be let into the Field house and the photo will be taken around 1:30 pm
or so. If you are late, the group will NOT wait for you.

2:00 pm: The doors to the Field House will open to the public to settle into their
seats.

2:40 pm: All Grads will assemble in the Arena portion of the Multiplex to get in
line for the walk-in for the ceremony.

3:00 pm: The Grad ceremony will start, with the walk-in of the Grads
4:45 pm – 5:00 pm: The Grad ceremony will be concluded.

5:20 pm: All Grads will assemble in the Field House of the Multiplex to get in line
for the walk over for the parade.

5:30 pm: The Grad Parade to EPC.
5:30 - 9:00 pm The Celebration - Prom 2025 at EPC. 

This is a graduating student only event. Graduating students can attend and bring
an escort/guest. The escorts/guests will need pre-approval from Admin if they do
not attend our school. Escorts/guests are not over 19 years of age and must be in

at least grade 10.
Parents are invited to join their Grad for the first portion of the evening for

photo-ops, parent / grad dances, etc.. but will be asked to leave within that first
hour (6:30pm) so that the Grads and their escorts can resume the remainder of

the event.
Please contact Mr. Zinnick - lee.zinnick@aspenview.org if you have any questions. 

mailto:lee.zinnick@aspenview.org


Telus Wise Parent Workshop Help
youth navigate the digital world

safely. TELUS Wise® Parents
Workshop covers screen time,

gaming, cyberbullying, & more.

Telus Wise Parent Workshop

Save with Save on Foods fundraising is now
happening at EPC. When you purchase Save

on Foods gift cards through EPC, your
family will earn 6% back in fundraising

money. This money can be used towards
non-curricular fees that your child may

have: yearbooks, sports, student council fees,
grad fees, travel. This money will stay with

your child until they leave EPC at which
point the remaining balance will be
transferred to our Food for Though

program.
 

Save on Foods gift cards can be purchased at
EPC’s business office or at the Athabasca

Alberta Treasury Branch (ATB).
 

Family and friends may also purchase Gift
Cards for your family.

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/telus-wise-parents-workshop-tickets-1050753922267?aff=odeimcmailchimp&mc_cid=167691b7d0&mc_eid=34b0c0034d


School Info



Power School provides
real-time access to:

Attendance
Grades
Assignments & Scores
Standards Progress
School Announcements
Teacher Comments
Grade Point Average
Fee Transactions &
Balance.

POWER SCHOOL APP

School Info

You can also use
PowerSchool to register to

receive email alerts for
grades, attendance,

assignments and more.

Please remember to check
the lost and

found by the bus doors for
missing items

and also at the front office.

LOST AND FOUND


